
Mobility Assistance Program
Sponsored by the First Presbyterian Church of Westerville

The First Presbyterian Church of Westerville is making available mobility
assistance equipment, on a temporary basis, to anyone in need who resides in
the Westerville School District. Mobility assistance equipment is available on a
temporary loan basis at no charge to the borrower and may be borrowed as
long as the need exists.

 Cane
 Crutches
 Walker
 Wheelchair
 Shower chair
 Toilet height extender

To borrow mobility assistance equipment, please call First Presbyterian
Church at 614-882-3155.

Borrowed mobility assistance equipment must be returned when no longer
needed to First Presbyterian Church, 41 West College Avenue, Westerville,
Ohio.

Borrower agrees to assume all risk for any potential equipment malfunction. All mobility assistance
equipment in this program has been donated to First Presbyterian Church and has been inspected for
cleanliness and functionality; however, no warranty or guarantee of reliability or safety is given by either the
equipment manufacturer or First Presbyterian church.

Anyone wishing to donate any of the mobility equipment listed above is encouraged to do so by contacting
First Presbyterian Church at 614-882-3155.

The Mobility Assistance Program is a ministry of the First Presbyterian
Church of Westerville, 41 West College Avenue, Westerville Ohio.


